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OPTIMIST NEWS 

December 2018 

In this issue: 

• Events calendar 

• Program Reflections: 

• Board Actions 

• Remembering Lori Wootten 

•  Speakers Preview 

Club of St. Charles, Missouri 

From the President  

(Jack Ross) 

 

 

Last week at the meeting my Optimistic saying was “Being an 
optimist does not mean you do not feel the sorrow of present 
suffering.” By Steve Pease 

As we mourn the loss of our dear friend, Lori Wooten, that 
saying, I felt, was completely appropriate. As I look back on 
my life, I believe I have been an optimistic person long before 
joining St Charles Optimist Club in 2013. Life sometimes 
kicks us when we are down. I have, as you also probably 
have, experienced some very major set backs in my life. The 
pessimist stays down and deals with these things with anger, 
self-pity or in some other destructive manor. The optimist 
steps back, evaluates the options, picks the best path to 
recovery and moves on expecting and believing that the 
terrible problem is not going to define the rest of my life. Does 
this process happen in minutes or overnight? Certainly not, 
but if you focus on the good, and in my case, the good plan 
God has for me, eventually you will walk out of the valley of 
grief and pain. My prayers are being lifted up for family and 
friends of our precious friend, Lori Wooten.   

“A pessimist sees the difficulty in every opportunity; an optimist sees the opportunity in every difficulty.”  

The Board has not yet identi-

fied an appropriate recipient 

for this year’s Piggy Bank do-

nations.  If you have any sug-

gestions for worthy groups, 

please pass on to President 

Jack or another board mem-

ber before the December 18h 

Salvation Army Bell Ringing 

Alan Suit is scheduling Bell Ringers for December 10 and 

December 13 at the Schnucks at Lindenwood Commons.  

Slots are still available!  Schedule attached. 
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              BOARD ACTION 
In November,  the board voted to raise the amount for “flowers” to $50 

per event (for funerals, etc.).   

PROGRAM REFLECTIONS 

On November 11, Dulcie Couillard presented awards to 

students participating in this year’s Youth In Govern-

ment event.  Mayor Sally Faith was gracious enough to 

attend as well.  Thanks Dulcie for another great educa-

tional event! 

The club showed its appreciation to 

Amanda, our faithful server, for all of her 

hard work and good will.  Mr. Steve  

Harker is seen  (photo to the right) pre-

senting her with a $300 check at the De-

cember 4th meeting.  Thanks for every-

thing Amanda! 
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Mark Sikma (left with Jack Ross), Pastor 

at Element Church, and founder of the 

non-profit group We Love St. Charles 

spoke to the club about the upcoming 

“Love Awards” to be held at Jefferson 

Intermediate School on December 21st.  

The board unanimously voted to once 

again sponsor the awards in the amount 

of $3000.  We can’t wait to see what stu-

dents are recognized this year for simply 

showing love and kindness to others.  

It’s Not Christmas Until The Choir Sings! 

The club always enjoy hearing the beautiful voices of students from our 

local high schools.  Pictured below are members of the St. Charles High 

School Choir under the direction of Ms. Courtney Gibson!  Gotta love it! 
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In honor of Lori Wootten, the board approved donations of $125 to  

each of the non-profits she held dear: Care to Learn SC and We Love 

SC.  Lori's servant leadership and kind heart touched many hearts 

and her legacy will live forever.   

February 7, 1961—November 25, 2018 
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 Events Calendar 

 

December 4   Noon Meeting at Pio’s 

December 10  Bell Ringing (Lindenwood       

          Schnucks) 

December 11  Noon Meeting at Pio’s     

December 13  Bell Ringing (Lindenwood   

          Schnucks) 

December 18   Noon Meeting at Pio’s with   

          Board Meeting to follow 

December 21  “Love Awards” @ Jefferson  

            Intermediate School 

 

December 25  NO MEETING  

 

Birthdays 

 

December 10  Shelly Reuther 

December 11  Paul Wilke 

December 19  Joe Bryan 

December 20  Roger Deppe 

December 21  Craig Dodson 

 

 

Anniversaries 

None  

                 SPEAKERS PREVIEW 

                      

            December 4          SCHS Choir 

                        December 11         Kerry Maltzman, 

                            SCSD Early Childhood Center 

          December 18         TBD 

          December 25         NO MEETING 
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CLUB OFFICERS 

           PRESIDENT        JACK ROSS (314-287-0569) 

           PRESIDENT-ELECT     STEVE HARKER (636-947-3179) 

           VICE PRESIDENT    FRED MCGINLEY (314-393-0706) 

           SECRETARY       ELLEN PARKER (636-441-6857) 

           TREASURER       DAVE BORGMEYER (636-723-0275) 

           PAST PRESIDENT   JEFF MARION (314-898-7572) 

BOARD MEMBERS 

     BOB BECKMAN (636-947-9023)         CARL SANDSTEDT (636-293-9559) 

     MARY KROGMEIER (636-734-5903)           ROGER DEPPE (636-723-1937) 

     MARK COOK (314-520-0913) 

     JOE GEGG (636-946-5670) 

 

 

(Front row) Dave Borgmeyer, Fred McGinley, Jack Ross, Steve Harker, Ellen Parker, Jeff Marion 

(Back Row) Mary Krogmeier, Mark Cook, Bob Beckman, Carl Sandstedt, Roger Deppe 

(Not Pictured) Joe Gegg 
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MAILING ADDRESS 

Optimist Club of St. Charles  

P.O. Box 234 

St. Charles, Missouri 63302 

https://scoptimists.weebly.com/ 

EASTERN MO DISTRICT OFFICERS 

GOVERNOR                              CHUCK SCHUDER (314-239-4507) cjschud-

er@gmail.com 

SECRETARY/TREASURER     CHERYL ROTHE (crothe@budrovich.com) 

LT. GOV. ZONE 8                      ANGELIA BUNCH (abunch@movlic.com) 

 

 

https://scoptimists.weebly.com/
https://scoptimists.weebly.com/

